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Good afternoon
 
Thanks you for the opportunity to make a submission on the proposed National Policy Statement
on Highly Productive Land. Please find attached a submission from Selwyn District Council.
Should you wish to discuss any of the contents of this submission please contact myself on the
number below or by return email.
 
Regards,
Jesse Burgess l Planning Manager l Selwyn District Council
Environmental Services l Phone:   
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